
This month's Principally Speaking comes to us from Warwick's Assistant Principal, Mrs.
Costantini. Mrs. C, as she is known, has been a super addition to the Warwick Community, and we
are thankful for her words of wisdom written below. Enjoy!

The Years Are Short...
Hi Warwick Community,

Well, somehow it became December yet again. The air has become
a little crisper, and the nights have begun to get dark sooner (awful,
I know!). The hustle and bustle of the holiday season is upon us as
well. Although it is a busy time of year, the slowness of family time
is also upon us.

On a personal note, I have two littles at home. My daughter is five years old, and my son is 20
months. I know you all can relate to the craziness of home life. Getting home, somehow getting a
healthy dinner cooked and, on the table, talk about the day, share your highs and lows, homework
or something accomplished, bath, and suddenly off to bed. The nightly cycle. The countdown to
bathtime some nights. Then, that saying that we all know rings in my head, “The days are long but
the years are short”. Suddenly, I delay bathtime; I delay going to bed; and we all cuddle on the floor
of the living room and play with my son’s trucks and laugh and giggle. We savor the moment. And
in that moment, its where I realize I am in the moment I dreamed of for years. Grateful for what is
occurring.

We live in a time where everything is fast paced, and we have so much to accomplish. The list is
never ending. The to-do’s keep growing. With that, our children keep growing too. Our moments are
fleeting. Take that moment. Delay bathtime. Allow the ice cream night. Those are the moments our
kids remember. Those are the moments where we feel full, and our kids feel grateful for us. We
focus so much on gratitude and the external factor how we want kids to feel grateful for what they



have. What if we turn the thought…that we are grateful for them, and they are grateful for us, and
with that we just get to enjoy our small moments together?

My husband reminded me recently that we only get our kids in our home under our roof for such a
brief time. He is right. Phone away, list gone, focus on our core. Our home. The place for which we
are grateful.

Enjoy each moment.

Sincerely,

Jenn Costantini

Mr. Finger
Principal




